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N\ Breaking Bread Together N\
‘ H New Breaking Bread groups are forming in February!!!!! ‘ H

Here’s how it works: We’ll start again in January with host homes (we’ll define the groups) offering the main dish and
guests (+ children) bringing side dishes to break bread together. For approximately an hour and a half, we do two of our
favorite things--eating and talking--to get better acquainted. We'll continue to meet in February, March, April, and May
with the same group, and take off June and July. In August we’ll regroup and start again to go through December. We pray
you’ll take this opportunity to connect with your church family and build new, lasting relationships. Each group gov-
erns itself on meeting dates, host homes, and menu. It’s all about fellowship!

We’re all busy with much pulling at us for attention. But unless we make these gatherings a priority, we’ll just
be fellow bench warmers in church.

Get better acquainted with your fellow treasures in earthly vessels. Look for notices in the bulletin to sign up
for the fun or contact Dotty Collins at 830-629-5129, Dotty(@postofficerealty.com or call the church office.
Breaking Bread wants you!
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